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June 6, 2012 
 

Kristen Cocanougher 
Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. 
139 East 4th Street, R. 25 At II 
P. O. Box 960 
Cincinnati, OH 45201 
 

RE: Case No. 2012-00180 
  Case No. 2012-00185 
 
Dear Ms. Cocanougher: 
 
 On May 15, 2012 Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. (“Duke Kentucky”) tendered its application 
for approval of a new hedging plan which was assigned Case No. 2012-00180. However, this 
application only contained Duke Kentucky’s annual report for hedging activity. 
  

On May 17, 2012 Duke Kentucky submitted a second filing which contained its 
application for approval of a new hedging plan. This filing was inadvertently docketed as Case 
No. 2012-00185. Commission Staff has now filed the application received on May 17, 2012 in 
the docket for Case No. 2012-00180.   

 
Please reference Case No. 2012-00180 in any future correspondence or submissions 

related to this matter. Case No. 2012-00185 has been closed and removed from the 
Commission’s docket. 

 
Direct any questions regarding this letter to my staff at 502-564-3940. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 
 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
 

         Linda Breathitt                              
Commissioner 
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